ASCSU Cabinet Director’s 9/5/2006
President’s Report –Jason Green
I hope all of you had a nice extended weekend and hope you all are energized to work hard until Fall Break.

“ASCSU Rendezvous” is on September 23rd which will be mandatory for ALL ASCSU representatives please tell Kim Grubbs of your attendance.  
Cabinet: I hope all of you have set up your weekly department meetings and also have set up your one-on-one meeting with Will.  I will be checking in with him to make sure you have done so.

Game Ball Run: I have been continuing to work with CU for the Game Ball Run which is an event that has been put together this summer to show the collaborative effort between both institutions to promote good sportsmanship.  I am looking for 10 volunteers who would like to participate in the event which will be a walk from the Capitol to Invesco the morning of September 9th.  If you are interested, please let me know ASAP
President’s Fall Address: The President’s Fall Address is on September 14th at 11:00a-1:00p.  I strongly encourage all of you to attend this event as it is an annual tradition for the community and for CSU.

Diversity Conference is October 3rd-5th. “Diversity in the 21st Century: Preparing the Workforce” and will include speakers Mae Jemison and Henry Cisneros and I encourage all of you to attend one of the events during the week.  

Collegiate Readership Program:  I am still working on the details for the USA today Proposal.  I meet with the Board for Student Media and have been working with them to address their concerns regarding marketing. The trial run date is set for September 19th. 
Weber State student government representatives were in town for the Rams first football game.  We met briefly and they had a great time visiting CSU. 

ASCSU representatives please tell Kim Grubbs of your attendance.  

For-Ever-Green: Key decision makers for the For-Ever-Green committee met on September 5th to discuss and form the mission of the For-Ever-Green shirts and also to establish guidelines for the committee should be formed, shirt designs and also we discussed sponsorship.  If you have any suggestions feel free to let Stephen or myself know. 
Vice President’s Report –Sadie Conrad
· I will start recognizing Senator of the Week this week. (Because this is the first one, it’ll be from the summer up through Wednesday, but it’ll usually span Wed – Wed) If you notice a senator doing exceptionally well please shoot me over an email. 

· GRILL the BUFFS! – Thank you to everyone who has responded about volunteering, we’ll mostly be barbequing and handing out food. I still need a lot more volunteers so please shoot me an email on when you are available on Thursday. Here are the shits:
9:30 – 11:00 (mostly set up and cooking)

10:45 – 12:30 (cooking, gathering people, handing out food) 

12:15 – 2:00 (cooking, cleaning up) 


Make sure to wear your ForEverGreen t-shirt (or other CSU propaganda!)

· I’ve extended SFRB applications until this Friday. I’ve got an awesome group so far, but we still need some more! 

· Pacesetters applications are now out. Please let everyone from college councils to departments know about it. I’ll be sending out the Pacesetters applications. My committee members are: Erica Holtzman, Kat Brownell, Jessica Barczi, Laura Maldonado, Mike Macklin 

Chief of Staff –Will Wooten

· I recently spoke to Clayton Stewart, the University Market Manager for the Mobile Campus cell phone alert service, who forwarded me some more information about the growing service. As late as Wednesday (Sept. 6), I am hoping to have a poll available for student body to post feedback as to whether or not the service would even be beneficial to the campus. Mr. Stewart also said that he would even be willing to fly out, given two weeks notice, to give a presentation about the service. 

· I have set a date to meet with Adam also this Wednesday concerning the bi-monthly report. We have been communicating through email thus far and insofar as he knew, he said that there would be charges associated with putting an insert within the Collegian. I am still pushing for this to be out as early as next week and subsequently every other week thereafter.

· I am still searching for a better way to inform the campus about the many volunteer opportunities available through ASCSU (i.e., Ram Ride, positive impact, diversity and outreach, etc.). Anyone with ideas please feel free to forward them to me.

· Department meetings have started this week. All departments now have a scheduled times to meet every week. This week especially I will be asking for information specific to each department that they would like me to include within the bi-monthly reports. Also, all departments are asked remember that nothing should be hung outside of the cubicles, however you are encouraged to decorate the inside of you cubicle. Any answers to questions regarding ASCSU office policy can be found in the office complex policies 2006-2007 which will be provided during this week’s meetings.

Finance Director –Robert Sons
Controller –Chris Wilke
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	Department
	Total Allocation
	Total Income
	Total Expense
	% used

	Academics
	$500.00 
	$0.00 
	$0.00 
	0.0%

	Administration
	$276,000.00 
	$0.00 
	$14,878.38 
	5.4%

	Community Affairs
	$750.00 
	$0.00 
	$65.50 
	8.7%

	Diversity and Outreach
	$5,000.00 
	$0.00 
	$25.00 
	0.5%

	Legislative Affairs
	$10,950.00 
	$0.00 
	$0.00 
	0.0%

	Marketing
	$19,000.00 
	$0.00 
	$1,923.42 
	10.1%

	Ram Leadership Team
	$7,500.00 
	$0.00 
	$0.00 
	0.0%

	Senate
	$1,400.00 
	$0.00 
	$0.00 
	0.0%

	Student Services
	$31,050.00 
	$0.00 
	$724.00 
	2.3%

	Supreme Court
	$500.00 
	$0.00 
	$0.00 
	0.0%

	 

	 
	Total Allocated for Account
	$352,650.00 
	 

	 
	Total Income for Account
	$0.00 
	 

	 
	Total Expenditures for Account
	$17,616.30 
	 

	 
	Budget Balance/Percent Used
	$335,033.70 
	5.0%

	 
	Account Balance
	$335,033.70 
	 

	 
	 
	 
	 
	 


Academic Director –Katie Gleeson
Academic Action Team: I have found people to sit on all the Faculty Council Standing Committees, except the Committee on University Programs, if you are interested or might know someone who is, see me for more details. In October, Faculty Council will ratify all the undergraduate representatives to each of the committees. I will be submitting the names next week. 

Learning Center Subcommittee: Last week I attended two subcommittee meetings about a plan to create a centralized late-night study area in the music building on campus. The idea would be to house a number of different academic resources in one area. Things that might be included in the “learning center” would be a tutoring hall, such as the science tutoring that is currently housed in Ingersoll hall, and a representative from the writing center, just to mention a few.  This subcommittee is part of a greater university-wide attempt to increase retention among students. This is a new and very exciting idea. If you want more information, I would be happy to talk to you about it. I will continue to report on this as more information becomes available. 

College Council Roundtable: I would like to thank Senators from the College of Natural Sciences for promptly giving me the name of their college council president, as well as time of their meetings. I am in the process of finalizing a date for this month’s roundtable, I am fairly sure it is going to be Thursday, September 21. I am still deciding on an exact time. 

Faculty Council: I will be going to the first faculty council meeting on Tuesday. 

Community Affairs Director –Thomas Baxendale
Diversity & Outreach –Renya Anaya
Diversity Advocate Council

· Interest Letter sent out on August 28, 2006

· First Meeting- September 6, 2006 @ 3:30pm in Kissler Conference Room

Hispanic Heritage Month (September 15- October 15, 2006)

· Last Meeting 08/28/06

· Kick Off Fiesta Coordinator

· $200 sponsorship for Kick Off Fiesta

MLK Day (January 15, 2006)

· Last Meeting 08/28/06

Student of Color Leadership Retreat (October 14, 2006 from 9am-5pm)

· Last Meeting 08/22/06

· Logistics Committee- September 8th @ 12:30pm

Diversity Conference (October 3-5, 2006)

· Meeting with Maria Jones (Office of Equal Opportunity & Diversity) this week

ASCSU Open House (September 11, 2006 from 11am-1pm)

· Flyer out

· Subway order to be placed on Thursday, September 7th

Leadership Development Director –Kristen Arnesen
Ram Leadership Team

· Recruitment going strong, applications due this Friday (September 8th) by 5pm 

· Individual interviews next week (Monday-Thursday) 

· Group interview Thursday evening 6-8:30pm. Zane, Katie and Stephen have expressed interest to help out. Who else??? 

Mentoring Program

· Applications are due September 22 by 5pm 

· Put September 30th from 9am-11am on your calendars for meeting ram leaders before their retreat 

All Interested

· During our first RLT meeting on September 21 we will be introducing RLT to ASCSU.  We would love to have you all come in and talk about your departments or roles and opportunities for them to get into it! Talk to Kristen if you are interested! 
Legislative Affairs Director –Luke Ragland
Glad to see the Ram’s win this weekend.  

Here are a few projects I have been working on for Legislative Affairs.

Gubernatorial Forum

-Getting a response from leaders at other student governments across the state has been frustrating.

- I have tried calling and emailing people from several other schools without much luck

- I hope to have come in contact with a good portion of other schools by the end of the week, if that doesn’t happen, the odds of this event happening will be decreased.

Lincoln Center Candidate Forum
-Things have been going much better with this project.  I received a copy the flier that will be used to get people from Fort Collins to the event. 

-If anybody wants to see it let me know.

-I will be in touch with cabinet and senate shortly looking for some questions for the event.


I had a very productive meeting with Moira Cullen and Jen Motz of the Capstone group last Wednesday.  We discussed current projects and the importance of building up a relationship with the four candidates running for the two state house seats that are up for grabs before the election is over.  I am currently trying to coordinate a time in October when all four candidates can come to senate and field questions from ASCSU and any other interested students.


Assistant Director Stone and I have also been discussing an interactive legislative website for students to learn about current legislative issues.


Things will get more and more fun the closer to November we get.
Marketing Director –Courtney Przybylski
RamRide Director –Holli Kinkel
It was another rough weekend for RamRide.  We were again very short on volunteers.  However, we did mangage, and we really appreciate those who helped out.  This weekened we need some help!  We have a group who has agreed to work Saturday Night (YEAH), but I am unsure of how many people they might bring.  So if you can spare some time, We could really use the help. On Saturday, we will be giving away some prizes (T-shirts, Key chains, Gift cards), so we hope to see you there. We are starting to get more volunteers to sign up, and we also have 5 or 6 groups who we are working with, so this is good.  This week we will be having a booth at the Volunteer Expo, which is put on by the SLCE office.  So if you know people who want to help out, send them to our booth (Natural Resources Lawn) on Wednesday.  We have decided that instead of actually doing a department retreat, we will reserve the last 20 minutes of our department meetings to do department building activities.  We are going to be putting ads on facebook, so look for those.  Also, Tommy is in the beginning stages of seeking out grant money, but we have narrowerd down the list of places we would like to apply to for money. Also, we have about 3 people who are looking into becoming members of the department, so we are really excited. If anyone has any questions about volunteering or anything, please come and talk to one of us.

Student Services Director –Stephen Fagan
This weekend was the first weekend out with Positive impact.  We were expecting 30 volunteers but ended up with 25.  There were 2 transports given and only a few in stadium contacts made.  The next home football game wont be till oct 7.  This weekend is the CU vs. CSU football game and at last count i believe we had about 80 tickets sold for the ram road trip this leaves over 100 tickets that still need to be sold.  There are fliers in the office that need to handed out advertising both the road trip and this weeks pep rally where tickets will also be sold.  I still need help with bus hosts for the road trip.  If you are interested in helping out please email me back asap. For-Ever-Green Shirts were also handed out this weekend at the game.  About 700 shirts were given out to students before the start of the game.  Thanks to all those who helped me get those out.

Judicial Report –Edward Modec
Not much has happened since last week. We had our first meeting before Senate last week. We went over all the introductory stuff for the year and just touched base. This week I hope to talk more specifically about our roles and where everyone wants to be involved regarding student conduct proceedings on campus. I have received another application for an Associate Justice, so maybe soon we will be filling our final open position. For now that’s about it, and please remember, we are here so feel free to ask us your questions!

